St Peters CE Academy Alton

School Association Annual General Meeting

Meeting Date & Time	04-Nov-2020, 19:00hrs	Meeting Location	Online
Meeting Chair	Heather John	Minutes Draft Date	04 November 2020

Attendees	Apologies
Anna Bennett AB	Katie Riches
Debbie Dodge DD	Jo Steele
Emma Bland EB	Sam Kent
Beth Flashman BF	
Helen Stone HS	
Jo Stringer JS	
Deb Green DG	
Heather John HJ	
Lyndsay Doubell LD	
Jess Harding JH	
Jade Power-Vaughn JP	
Helen Tate HT	

Item No.	Agenda	Details of Discussion	Action By:
2	Minutes of 2019 AGM	Minutes approved by attendees. (Previously circulated following the meeting last year.)	N/A
3	Accounts for 2019/2020	JH explained the details of the accounts advising that, understandably given Covid-19, fundraising stopped predominantly in April. Opening balance on September 1 st 2019: £2800.64 Closing balance on August 31 st 2020: £1625.79	
		JH advised the greatest earner was the Mexican Bingo. Also that Amazon contributions are trickling in and that it would be worth reminding parents to follow the Amazon Smile link for St Peter's to continue raising more, particularly with the impending lockdown.	AB to arrange reminder
		HT's work (Microsoft) donated generously this year.	
		Mr Mellor also gave a donation.	
		HJ has money to return for 50 club as it will be discontinued for this year given Covid-19. A discussion about a possible lottery instead with a	

		direct debit. To keep on agenda with the view of starting afresh in September 2021. JH to write JP-V another cheque for the one that bounced – that is in accounts and accounted for. Promises auction – already £60 in credit. March 26 th is new provisional date. Opportunity for new promises to be added given the length of time that will have elapsed. JH happy to carry on until lockdown is over and handover when able to physically meet. AB - Thank you to DG from the staff also.				
4	Election of Officers	Position	Elected Member:	Proposed By:	Seconded By:	N/A
		Chair	Lyndsay Doubell	HS	HJ	
		Vice-Chair	Helen Stone	HJ	JH	
		Secretary	Beth	JS	HS	
			Flashman			
		Treasurer	Debbie	BF	HT	
			Dodge			

General Overview & Conclusion from Meeting

AB advised that the staff are very grateful for all the funds generated by the PTA.